
A newsletter for members of the South Barrington Club 

• SUNDAYS through August 18 are 

for Indoor Pickleball!  Between 

8am and 7pm you can bring your 

fellow Pickleball players to the 

club and play on our INDOOR tennis courts.  No            

reservations are required!  $8.00 per person/ 

per hour!  See page 3 for details. 

• Our FALL I Group Tennis Sessions will begin    

Sunday, August 25.  Look to enroll soon! 

• The Greater Suburban Ladies Tennis League 

Drills start in August…matches begin after     

Labor Day.  

LADIES TENNIS 

Fox Valley was a great success! Thanks to all the 

members who played! It was a great season for 

all.  Thanks to the "Hut Boys" for all their hard work 

getting the courts ready and a HUGE thanks to  

Jolie Davis, RAW, Inc. for providing all the delicious 

food for the matches!! 

Greater Suburban Travel Team sign ups are starting 

now. Please sign up no later than August 4th. 

Teams will be assigned early August.  Drills will 

begin mid/end of August and matches start early 

September.  Looking forward to a great year! 

Membership News 
WELCOME NEW MEMBERS 
 Peggy Olson, Joel Accathara family,  

Sanjay Ramakumar family, the Tripolis, 

Hailey Perkins family, Ankit Jain family,  

Karen Dickerson family, the Pascuccis,  

Joanna Chadwick  family, Annie Transon, 

Ronnie Castaldo family, Anitra Willis, Eric 

Lundberg family, and Francesco Furio. 

MEMBER REFERRAL PROGRAM 
Thank you to Brittany DeGironemo,  
Karen Cirrincione, Stephanie Sambanis, Mike 

Battaglia, Elizabeth Pascucci, Peg Olson,   

Sharon Martinez, and Patti Posdal for referring 

new members to the Club.  They each                   

received a $50 club gift card and 2 guest 

passes for each new membership referred 

and $35 initiation their friend!  Junior, paddle 

or corporate memberships are not  included     

in our referral program. 

 

 TENNIS CORNER 

JUNIOR TENNIS 
• Congrats again to the June players of the 

month Sidd Mohanty (Elite/Elite Academy) and 

Alexander Brandt (Orange/Green Ball). July 

Players of the Month will be announced soon.  
• Test your competitive edge  during MATCH 

PLAY FRIDAYS 1-5pm. Orange and Green ball 

match play will be added beginning in         

August.  

• MARK YOUR CALENDARS for the SUMMER  

CARNIVAL on Saturday, August 10th from 12-

2pm. It will be a huge celebration for all the 

kids involved in the SBC Junior Tennis program.  

• SBC has a few weeks left of Inter Club Travel 

Team matches for Orange, Green, and Yellow 

ball VS. Biltmore, The Club at Wynstone,        

Inverness, and Barrington Hills. This fun takes 

place Saturdays all summer long.  

 

Contact Director of Junior Tennis Brandon Dechter 

@ bdechter@sbpd.net for more information or any 

questions on the above. 

• Congratulations to our Moneyball tournament 

winners, Tom Shuff and Brandon Dechter! They 

achieved perfect scores in the round robins 

and went on to win in the finals. 

• As summer winds down, we're gearing up to 

form teams and leagues at SBC. If you're        

interested in participating this year or have   

any questions, please reach out to Steve    

Brown at sbrown@sbpd.net. 

• If you're looking to improve your game before 

the season starts, Steve can also assist with your 

paddle development. Feel free to contact him 

for any questions or support. 

PADDLE TENNIS 
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Looking for something to do… 

Shedd Aquarium 
Thursday, August 29th 
9am-3pm Code 3277 
The Shedd Aquarium, 
which opened in 1930, is 
the third largest aquarium in the Western           
Hemisphere.  There is so much to see within its 
five million gallons of water!  The Caribbean 
Reef is definitely a highlight with a huge circular 
tank that includes a full reef community-bright 
fish, coral, sharks etc.  We'll also want to see an 
“animal spotlight” in the oceanarium where an 
expert will be working with a whale, dolphin, or 
sea lion. There are too many exhibits to               
mention, but all get rave reviews.  And yes, 
there is a food court for lunch (lunch on your 
own).  Quite a day! 

PRO SHOP  
• Now that summer is coming to an end 

and indoor tennis is around the corner, 
come in for some new tennis shoes. 
Mention this ad and receive 10% off on 
ALL shoes including sale!!! 

• Team uniforms will arrive before the end 
of the month.  New vendors in yoga and 
leisure wear will be arriving this month. 

• Remember our Pro Shop is not  only  
tennis apparel—we have Yoga, Spin, 
workout, and leisure wear items. 

Thank you, as always, for supporting small 
businesses!  

 

• The new Free Motion ellipticals 
have arrived ! They are very      
advanced and offer a different                
feature than other ellipticals. They 
have the ability to do hundreds of 
workouts from instructors all over 
the world, and different scenery  
or trails for your workout. The                
console screen is also larger and            
very vibrant, more than the         
average elliptical. These machines 
are state-of-the-art and a great  
addition to the Fitness Center. 

• The new flooring for the stretch area has 
arrived and we will be installing it this week. 
It will be very durable and provide just the 
right amount of support for stretching, yoga 
and other types of non-impact exercises for 
that area. 

• The new blinds for the HIIT room and 
Group Ex Studio were installed and give 
both rooms a new fresh look-- as well as 
the perfect amount of shade when needed! 

MEMBERSHIP REWARDS PROGRAM 
Looking for ways to earn FREE guest passes? 

Sign up for the next check-in program,                               

Passage to Rewards! 
Starting Monday, September 

2nd, you can sign up at the 

club front desk. Program runs 

September 16th to November 

14th. Look for more details on 

page 4 of the Club Chat.  

 • Swim lessons end August 3rd. 

• Fall sessions of swim lessons will be available 

for registration the beginning of August. 

• The indoor pool will be drained and 

cleaned the week of August 19th. 

• As it starts to get darker in the evening, the 

outdoor pool may close a little earlier than 

normal. We will keep the outdoor pool 

open as close to 7:30pm as possible. Safety 

first. 






